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The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and, with regard to the request of the Inter-Parliamentary Forum of the Americas (FIPA) to be permitted to make a presentation at the meeting to be held on October 24, 2007, to present a proposal for greater collaboration between the two organizations, the Mission wishes to indicate the firm support of Mexico for participation by FIPA, not only at the upcoming meeting of the Permanent Council, but also in the work of the OAS.


The Government of Mexico supports the adoption of such a procedure as may be deemed appropriate to enable FIPA to participate, as do other regional organizations, as a regular guest in the work of the OAS and of the General Assembly to enrich debates between member states and representatives of legislatures of countries of the region.


The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States reiterates to the Chair of the Permanent Council assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., October 18, 2007

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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